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DSI launches official WeChat account 

The Identification Services Bureau (hereinafter referred to as DSI) officially launches 

its official WeChat account on 8 January 2018.  It will offer greater convenience to 

citizens in obtaining DSI’s information.  Through mobile devices like smart phone, 

citizens can now read the latest news published by DSI anytime and anywhere easily. 

There are three main columns in DSI’s official WeChat account; they are “DSI 

News”, “Application Formalities” and “About Us”.  The “DSI News” column mainly 

shares the latest news and activities of DSI, and also information in regard to consular 

protection and immigration privilege of holders of Macao Special Administrative 

Region travel documents.  In the “Application formalities” column, citizens can 

instantly check the formalities for applying for different kinds of documents and 

certificates.  The “About Us” column introduces DSI’s mobile Application, 

performance pledges, contact information and so on. 

Citizens are welcome to follow the news published by DSI by searching “澳門身份

證明局 DSI” or “dsimacau” in WeChat or by scanning the following QR code with 

their mobile devices. 

 

Citizens can scan the QR Code to follow DSI’s official WeChat account 


